
Forest  Service  rep  to  talk
about  Fallen  Leaf  Lake
project
Jacob  Quinn  from  the  U.S.  Forest  Service  will  present
information on the Fallen Leaf Lake project on May 16 at
6:30pm at the South Lake Tahoe branch library, 1000 Rufus
Allen Blvd.

He will provide details about the goals of the project and a
proposed timeline for for its completion.
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